
 

Warragamba Public School-Keeping in 
Touch Term 1, Week 10 

From Mr Kusa 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach the much-anticipated break, I hope this newsletter finds you all in good spirits and 

looking forward to some well-deserved time off. It's been an eventful term so far, filled with 

wonderful moments of celebration, learning, and community spirit. 

First and foremost, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you who 

joined us for the Easter hat parade and the enlightening Parents in Partnership talk with Sarah 

Rudling. Your presence and participation truly made these events special, and it was a joy to witness 

our community coming together to support, encourage, and celebrate our students. 

I must also take a moment to publicly acknowledge the outstanding efforts of our Aboriginal 

Education Officer, Jess Farrell, for her successful organisation of the PLP Yarn Up. The turnout from 

families was nothing short of brilliant, and it was inspiring to see such strong engagement and 

participation. 

A big congratulations are also in order for our students who recently completed their NAPLAN 

assessments with flying colours. Your hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed, and we are 

incredibly proud of each and every one of you for giving it your best effort. 



I would also like to express my gratitude to Ms. Gaudry and Mrs. Taylor for their unwavering love, 

commitment, and dedication in providing some of our students with the opportunity to participate in 

the Pulse Alive event at the Ken Rosewall Arena in Homebush. Watching our students take part in 

such a special event was truly a moving experience, and it filled me with immense pride. 

I would also like to celebrate Mrs James. Mrs James this week received the Directors award for the 

term. Mrs James was acknowledged for her brilliance around building partnerships within the 

community through her successful Kindergarten transition program. Our students genuinely have the 

best start to formalised schooling because of Mrs James and the brilliant program she leads. 

Thankyou Mrs James!  

I also want to extend a heartfelt thank you to the Warragamba community for their enthusiastic 

support of Harmony Day. The theme of "Everyone Belongs" truly resonated with us all, and it was 

heartwarming to see our community come together to celebrate and recognise Australia's rich 

diversity. 

Looking ahead, we have some exciting events lined up, including the Junior Aboriginal Education 

Consultative Group catchup with our friends from Rossmore, Bringelly, and Kemps Creek Public 

Schools. Our students involved are buzzing with excitement, and I can't wait to see the positive 

outcomes of this collaboration. 

Finally, I would like to remind you all of our upcoming 3 Way Goal setting evening on Tuesday, April 

9th, and our ANZAC Day ceremony at 10 am on April 12th. These events are wonderful opportunities 

for us to come together as a community and reflect on our shared goals and values. 

As we prepare to embark on round two of holidays, I encourage you all to take some time to relax, 

rejuvenate, and spend quality time with your loved ones. You've all worked incredibly hard this term, 

and you deserve this well-earned break. 

Thank you once again for your continued support and involvement in our school community. I look 

forward to seeing you all in some capacity over the next couple of weeks. 

Take care, be well 

Lloyd Kusa. 



School Community Charter 

 



 



Principal's Awards 

Congratulations to the following students for making every day count! 

• Mila W 

• Archie D 

• Miley H 

• Isaac T 

• Vinnie M 

• Ariya B 

• Liam F 

• Jordan C 

• Eli S 

• Riley W 

• Koby W 

• Jaxx S 

• Erik A 

• Charlii D 

• Rowdy F 

• Willow GH 

• Isabelle A 

• Jaxen T 



Upcoming Events 

 

Bike Safety & No Ride Zones 

 



 



School Uniform 

 

School Shorts can be purchased from: 

* Branded - school uniform shop 

* Unbranded: - Target - https://www.target.com.au/p/mi... or Best & 

Less https://www.bestandless.com.au... 

Kindergarten News 

The First Term of Kindergarten 

We cannot believe that we have almost completed our first term of learning in Kindergarten. From 

the very first day of school, our Kindergarten students have embarked on an exciting adventure of 

discovery. They have explored the wonders of letters and numbers, and unleashed their creativity 

through art and play. Each day has been an opportunity for them to learn, experiment, and make 

new friends. We are so proud of each and every one of our them and cannot wait to see what 

amazing things they will accomplish in the future. 

 

Dundowra 

On Wednesday 27th of March, Warragamba Public School was invited by Sydney Water to attend a 

very special event at Dundowra, which is adjacent to Farnsworth Avenue, Warragamba. For 

Kindergarten, this was our first time leaving school grounds for a special event. 

https://www.target.com.au/p/microfibre-school-shorts/62845885
https://www.bestandless.com.au/Categories/School-Uniforms-%26-School-Clothes/Boys-School-Uniforms/Boys-School-Shorts-and-Pants/Boys-School-Shorts/Kids-Microfibre-School-Shorts---Navy/SZB03063_1385045_NAVY_SOLID


We were encouraged to explore and connect to country and to understand how we can take care 

and appreciate our natural environment. Kindergarten was encouraged to look around them and to 

discover the flora and fauna that we are lucky enough to have in our environment. Each time we 

found something new to appreciate, we had to fill a container with a scoop of water. Before long the 

orange ping pong ball that was in the container was bobbing right at the top!  

We were also read a story that explained to us that water is so precious and gives life to all plants 

and animals and that all the water the Earth has, is all that we will have.  

Each class was given a special bag that contained some goodies, including a book called The Water 

Princess, written by Susan Verde. This story was about a girl called Princess Gie Gie, who lived in 

Africa. Every morning Princess Gie Gie, her mother and the other village women, had to walk many 

miles to get to a well to fill up their pots with brown water from a well and then return to their 

families, so that they could have water to drink, wash and cook with. We realised how lucky we are 

to have clean water in our taps at home and at school! 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Stage 1 News 

Creativity knows no limits in Stage One! Whether it's through expressive arts, imaginative storytelling, 

or inventive problem-solving, our students have embraced their inner artists this term. Students 

delved into the world of wearable art, creating amazing pieces that glittered and left a trail of 

cellophane, carrots and polystyrene eggs in their wake. They eagerly participated in the Easter hat 



parade, showcasing their creativity and enthusiasm for celebration. We are so glad so many families 

could join us for this annual tradition and hope you all had an enjoyable long weekend with your 

loved ones. 

Here are some of 1 Rosellas' other favourite things from this term: 

• Xander - Maths 

• Summer - Going to the library 

• Sofia - Star Time 

• Rylee - Playing with my friends 

• Riley - Playing with my friends 

• Payton - Playing number games 

• Marlie - The Easter Hat Parade 

• Madi - Playing sport  

• Logan - Easter Hat Parade 

• Levi - Playing games with Mrs Merrick 

• Joey - Doing experiments 

• James - Playing soccer at North  

• Isaac - Colouring in and art 

• Imahni - Measuring volume 

• Gabriella 

• Connor 

• Chris - Everything! 

• Chase - That my brother comes to school with me now 

• Charlotte - Learning about volume 

• Charlie - Reading Groups! 

• Caiden - Playing soccer in the north playground 

• Ariya  - Saying hello to my brother 

• Allira - Doing art and singing 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Stage 2 News 

Stage 2 has had an exceptional start to the year, enjoying a range of engaging and exciting activities 

during Term 1. Recently, our Year 3 students completed their NAPLAN testing, marking a huge 

achievement at the beginning of the year. Before the Easter break, Stage 2 helped year 1 and 2 

students to craft their Easter Hats for our annual parade, showcasing their creativity and festive spirit 

with vibrant displays featuring bunnies, eggs, and chickens. These were proudly worn at our Easter 

Hat parade and showcased to our community. Additionally, we commemorated the opening of the 

new yarning circle across the road last week, joined by Sydney Water, where students immersed 

themselves in cultural activities and embarked on a small bush walk. This week, students kicked off 

the Sporting School Soccer program, delving into a variety of soccer skills and engaging in exciting 

games. They had a blast during the program, enjoying the opportunity to learn new techniques and 

play soccer games with their peers. 

In class, Stage 2 students have been actively participating in pattern and repeated activities. These 

tasks engage various areas of the brain, fostering learning, memory retention, and emotional 

regulation. Over the past few weeks, students have explored activities such as pinning, hoops, 

dominoes, and walk-and-talk sessions. Students have been really enjoying these activities, with 

students saying that they like how pattern and repeated activities make them feel calmer and ready 

to learn throughout the day. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Stage 3 News 

Stage 3 News 

We cannot believe term one is coming to an end already! What a fun-filled term it has been! Stage 3 

have been working hard! We are almost ready for a short break to restore and rejuvenate our energy, 

ready for learning throughout term two. 

Thank you to those families that were able to attend our PLP afternoon session. Stage 3 teachers 

enjoyed having a yarn and getting to know your family. We look forward to meeting more families at 

our 3-way goal setting interviews next week.  

 

Easter Hat Parade 

What an amazing day! We had an incredible turn out! Thank you to everyone for helping to make the 

parade an exciting day for all. In the lead up to the event, we asked students to bring in a hat and 

some Easter craft decorations they could use to decorate their hats. Between fluffy chicks and rabbits, 

glitter, colourful shredded paper, ribbon and Easter stickers, our hats looked fantastic!  



Year 6 would like to say an extra big thank you to everyone that participated in our Easter egg 

guessing competition. All money raised has been banked toward our end of year formalities. 

Congratulations to our winner – Jasmine W. 

 

Harmony Day 

On March 21st, students were invited to wear the colour orange to help celebrate our diversity and 

bring together a culture of respect for everyone who calls Australia home. Stage 3 shared stories 

about their own cultural backgrounds, engaged in visual arts activities and discussed issues such as 

discrimination and racism. 

 

Sydney Water Yarning Circle 

Stage 3 loved our visit to Dundowra. Here is what some of our students had to say: 

Inara P – I learnt that echidnas and platypus are the only monotremes. They are different to other 

mammals because they lay eggs and have no teats.  

Jax M – I loved going on a bushwalk and listening to the ‘Welcome to Country’. 

Ashton H – We did some cool activities. I liked when we matched pictures of animals and plants to 

Indigenous and English languages.  

Lewis T – I love how they built the yarning circle from sandstone. 

Matilda B – I will take care of country by taking out of the bush, what I take in – like rubbish.  

Theos Y – I liked walking through the bush and exploring nature.  

Henry G – I will care for country by not littering. 

 

Bush Soap 

Emus were lucky enough to spend some time with Miss Jess learning more about our Indigenous 

culture. We learnt how to create bush soap using wattle plant, water and our muscles. We rubbed 

wet wattle leaves between the palms of our hands, producing soapy foam. Take a look at the photos. 

 

REMINDERS 

• Be Skilled Be Fit Gymnastics – money due NO LATER than 10th April 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



Sports News 

 

 



 

NRL will be running a NRL League Stars HOLIDAY CLINIC at Currans Hill these upcoming school 

holidays! 

  

Date: Tuesday 23rd April (W2 of school holidays) 

Location: Jack Nash Oval, Currans Hill 2567 

Time: 10am-1pm 

What to bring/wear: Enclosed shoes, active clothing, drink bottle, hat, and lunch – please note it is a 

non-contact clinic so any protective rugby league equipment will not be required 

Register: https://profile.mysideline.com.au/register/entity?data=eyJlbnRpdHlJZCI6NTIxNzA4NzEsImV

udGl0eVR5cGUiOiJwcm9ncmFtIn0%3D&source=rugby-league 

  

League Stars is a non-Contact skills program that lets every kid play to their strengths. Your child will 

participate in a holistic sport development program with specially designed games, all with a focus 

on Rugby League skills. The program is designed to develop the participant’s Rugby League 

competency, general athletic ability, boost their confidence and foster a positive association with 

sport and physical activity. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprofile.mysideline.com.au%2Fregister%2Fentity%3Fdata%3DeyJlbnRpdHlJZCI6NTIxNzA4NzEsImVudGl0eVR5cGUiOiJwcm9ncmFtIn0%3D%26source%3Drugby-league&data=05|02|Jennifer.Grima2%40det.nsw.edu.au|7acc7dae2c604781b49308dc543db9f6|05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991|0|0|638477871287337170|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=Kqcis%2FIaK4Y6mY0SwOtXDf%2Fqt1M%2FS7FMiVXsTba7WIY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprofile.mysideline.com.au%2Fregister%2Fentity%3Fdata%3DeyJlbnRpdHlJZCI6NTIxNzA4NzEsImVudGl0eVR5cGUiOiJwcm9ncmFtIn0%3D%26source%3Drugby-league&data=05|02|Jennifer.Grima2%40det.nsw.edu.au|7acc7dae2c604781b49308dc543db9f6|05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991|0|0|638477871287337170|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=Kqcis%2FIaK4Y6mY0SwOtXDf%2Fqt1M%2FS7FMiVXsTba7WIY%3D&reserved=0


Pulse Alive 2024 

 

Pulse Alive 

Ken Rosewall Arena in Sydney Olympic Park shone bright on the evening of Friday 15th March. Our 

WPS choir sang their hearts out alongside hundreds of other schools in Pulse Alive 2024. 

We were thrilled to be a part of this fantastic event and thanks go to the 20 children who didn’t skip 

a beat despite it being a tremendously long day. They worked hard, sang beautifully, grooved to the 

music, used impeccable manners and made some new friends along the way. 

The event was a huge success and a testament to the power and beauty of the performing arts. 

Thank you to all the families for supporting our choir and to Mr Kusa, Miss Allard and Ms Szaitz for 

coming along to watch. 

Mrs Taylor and Miss Gaudry 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Get To Know ....... 

Our School Captains, Oliver and Olivia are conducting interviews with our staff this year so you can 

get to know them.  

Please enjoy our next set of interviews for 2024. 

 



 

 



 

 



P&C News 

 



Community News 

 

 



Scallywaggs Vacation Care Term 1 

 

UNIFORM SHOP PRICE LIST & ORDER FORM 

 



Healthy Family Bulletin 

 

 



 

 



 

 



Latest Canteen Menu 
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